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25/09/18

Dear All,

Youth Council Conference – November 2018

I am writing to invite you to the next Hampshire Scout Youth Council conference, which is taking place over the weekend of the 30th November- 2nd December 2018. The conference is being held at: Runways End, Laffan's Rd, Aldershot GU11 2RE.
Participants are asked to arrive on Friday evening between 1900 and 2000.  The conference will finish at 1:30pm on Sunday so please ensure that you are collected at that time.
Accommodation for the weekend will be indoors, so you won’t need a tent but will need your sleeping bag and pillow.  

In order to secure your place, please go to the online google form here:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScge-fc8occfb6KWALnwSkfFZWCW5zNAg8AdsUs1WIkPM3Dng/viewform
If you do not have access to this, please email me on youth.commissioner@scouts-hants.org.uk
As before, young people are asked to bring with them a notebook and pen, and a cake to share at the coffee breaks. All other food will be included for the weekend, so please advise us of any specific dietary requirements on the google form. 

If anyone needs collecting from the train stations please do let us know. 

Any further questions, please feel free to contact me using the details below.

Look forward to seeing you at Conference no. 17!!
Emma, Tom and the Youth Core team

